
Battle of the Books?

Battle of the Books is a great way to read
amazing stories with a team, take notes, and
then battle against other teams to see who

wins!

1: students pick a team of 3-4.  15 teams will
be chosen at random to battle it out! 

2: Students tell their teacher the team name
and who is on the team.

3: Teachers will put the team name and
players on a Google form.  Parents will be
informed with emails and Battle update

flyers.
4: Teams will check out Battle Bags from the
Battle of the Books library, located in Room

52.
5: Teams will read the books and finish in

time for the Battle to take place!
6: Get ready to go for Round 2!

WHAT IS...
NEW TEAM GUIDE:  

Please email questions to ashley.earnheart@eduprize.com

mailto:ashley.earnheart@eduprize.com


BATTLE OF THE BOOKS- BATTLE #1

OCTOBER 21, 2025

3:45, B3 THEATER

ARE YOU READY TO 
BATTLE?!

CREATE YOUR TEAMS NOW!!!

TEACHERS WILL BE SENT A GOOGLE FORM TO INPUT TEAMS ON MONDAY,

AUGUST 18TH.

15 TEAMS WILL BE CHOSEN TO COMPETE ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 20!

TEAMS MAY THEN STOP BY RM 52 AND PICK UP BATTLE BAGS.  FIRST COME,

FIRST SERVED AND BOOKS ARE LIMITED.

Fine print:  Teams not chosen last round will be given 1st choice at 
competeing this round and are automatically chosen as part of the 15.


